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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
Our thanks to Bernie for the bolo Santa project.  He also donated the money from the cut outs to the club.  See below to find out what 

he has in store for us this month. 

 

I want to thank Tom Caster for letting us use part of his table at the Grapevine show. 

 

For anyone who was not at the meeting, we presented Bob and Charlene Gaines plaques and Bernie Gajdica with a vest to thank them 

for all their work from starting the club back in 1998 through the recent years.  They all did a wonderful job.  

 

Bill Wagner will create a list of items needed for the Nativity Scene and then we will have a drawing to determine who does what 

item.  It was also suggested that we will do two sets of everything.  The club still needs to decide on the final disposition of the 

completed sets but at least one of them will go to a club member at the Christmas party.  Bernie told us that he was not able to get any 
sticks so we will not be doing the club friendship staff this year.  Maybe next year?  I was not able to find any place on the internet 

that would do vests with our logo on them so that project is also dead. 

 

Rudy Hunger was able to get us some additional basswood at great prices so we now have a large stock of approximately 2” and also 

some nominal 1”.  Instructors should let me know what they need. 

 

I’ve included some patterns for your use in making  Christmas Ornaments for our give away latter in the year.  Hope to see a lot of 

them at the next meeting. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing you all at the March meeting. 

 

Tom 
 

SHOW AND TELL:  Thanks to all who brought their carvings in.  I know you all have done more carving than that over the last 3 

months.  Bring them out and share them with us. 

 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:  Rudy Hunger 
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):  Steve Crouse 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST 

 

January – Tom Noller; February – Bernie Gajdica;   March – Bernie Gajdica; April – Dean Walden; May – Bob Case; June - Bill 

Wagoner;  July - Bob Gaines; August – Charley Garrison;  September – Gary Gaulden;  October – Vince Hale 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST 

 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE MARCH 31
st
  MEETING? 

 

Bernie is going to get us started on the Nativity scene this month.  If you don’t want to participate in carving it, please come on out 

anyway and bring something you want to finish. 

 



 

 

    
 

THE FOUNDING FATHER STILL LOOKS GOOD!                      WHERE’S THE LOGO? 

 

    
 

         HARD AT WORK ON SANTA BOLOS                                 BERNIE’S LOOKING FOR ANOTHER SANTA FACE? 

 

    
 

SHOW AND TELL 

 

  

  



 

 

     
 

 
 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 


